
5-24-2024

Hello Families,

Here we are at the end of another year! Congratulations to our 8th graders
as they begin their high school journey!

For any students who have F’s to make up, summer school begins in the
beginning of June. For any students who want to play sports in high school,
make sure to go to as many summer workouts as possible.

Our Careers class rounded out the year doing slide presentations. Students
were asked to create slides thinking about their futures. They created a
document and a folder to keep track of information to help make filling out
job applications and scholarship applications in the next few years easier.

Our fourth and fifth graders also wrapped up the year doing some career
exploration. They answered questions in a survey and from the survey the
students learned about the different skills they scored highest in. They
learned about 12 different jobs that might be a good fit for them. Please
ask them about their papers that they filled out if they don’t show you first. I
told them it is never too early to start thinking about their futures and
discussing them with you is so important. Their excitement while we did this
activity was so incredible!

I encourage you to take your students out to explore any college
campuses, local libraries, and all of the wonderful places we have within an
hour of us!

Have a wonderful summer! If there is anything I can help with, please let
me know!

Mrs. Knox


